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Project No.  080488 Sale Date - 8/20/2008

Ref. 38 does not indicate the type of bollard.  We presume any bollard type from the Standard Drawings is acceptable.

Question Submitted: 7/26/2008

The use of the standard drawing is acceptable, no specific type of bollard is required.

1Question Number:

  We would like clarification regarding in-stream work.On page 3/16 of the drawings, note #3 indicates no in-stream work work 
  is permitted unless the 404/401 permit is modified by the contractor.On page 1 (second paragraph) in the Nationwide permit 

included in the drawings, it reads "This permit authorizes temporary structures, fills, and work necessary to construct the linear 
  transportation project".If a contractor wishes to build a temporary causeway for a crane pad (with clean non-erodible fill), can 

  this be done without modifying the 404/401 permit?Please advise. Thanks.

Question Submitted: 8/15/2008

The application for the permit applied for by the district was made with the understanding that no in stream work 

would be necessary, therefore the environmental commitment as stated on page 3/16 note #3 is being made.  Even 
though the permit states "This permit authorizes temporary structures, fills, and work necessary to construct the 

linear transportation project", this is not allowed based on the application for the permit.

2Question Number:

Under the “Pre-Engineered Bridge – Specifications” section it states: “All fracture critical members shall be identified on the plans 
…”  Fracture critical welding is typically not applied to pedestrian truss bridges by AASHTO or AISC.  Is this bridge required to 
have fracture critical welding?

Question Submitted: 8/5/2008 3Question Number:

Page 1Tuesday, October 12, 2010 6:30:55 PM

All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


